Thank you for registering for the Addressing Social Risks in Cancer Care Delivery Virtual Workshop on October 14, 15, and 18, 2021.

This virtual meeting is sponsored by the National Cancer Institute (NCI). Please download the calendar invite attached to this email which contains the virtual meeting details for each day. For additional details about the meeting, please visit:
events.cancer.gov/hdrp/ncisocialrisksmeeting.

All queries and requests should be directed to NCIHDRP@mail.nih.gov. Individuals who need reasonable accommodations to participate in this event should email their request to this address at least five business days in advance of the event.

We look forward to seeing you in October. 

Sincerely,
Addressing Social Risks in Cancer Care Delivery Virtual Workshop Planning Committee


 
